
 

 

Christmas Fun Week 

We will be having a Christmas fun week 

on the lead up to the holidays. The staff 

have planned lots of exciting activities 

for the children to take part in each day, 

some of which are; 

• 17th December – Festive Games  

• 18th December – Baking Day 

• 19th December – Christmas 

Jumper Day 

• 20th December – Pyjama Day 

Children are welcome to dress festively 

throughout the nursery fun week.  
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  Staffing  

We would like to welcome Emily 

McGurk and Lisa Loughran who will 

be joining our nursery team on the 3rd 

of January 2019. I hope you will all 

join us in welcoming them into our 

nursery community.  

Emily will be joining our Little Stars 

playroom. She joins us from a well-

established nursery and brings with 

her a wealth of knowledge from the 

pre-birth to 3 curricula.  

Lisa will be joining our Sunshine 

playroom. She was a student here and 

it is lovely to now welcome her back 

as a member of our team. Lisa will 

replace Kirstin Fitzsimmons who 

leaves on the 20th December 2018. 

Lisa has gained extensive knowledge 

from her studies and experience of 

other nurseries. She holds a BA in 

Childhood Studies and a MSc in 

Education Studies. 

 

 

“Gifts of time and 

love are the 

ingredients of a 

happy holiday 

season.” 

  

Christmas Parties  

The children had their playroom parties 

on the week commencing 10th of 

December 2018.  

All the boys and girls were dressed to 

impress and had so much fun partying 

with all their friends. 

There were many party games, fantastic 

dance moves and we even had a special 

visitor – SANTA! 

Santa kindly gifted the children with 

special Christmas stories to read with 

their families.  

The children also sang the Christmas 

songs they have been practicing and they 

were superb – well done everyone! We 

hope you enjoyed your Christmas parties. 

Nursery Christmas Closure  

The nursery will close on the 20th of 

December 2018 at 4pm for the holidays.  

We look forward to welcoming you back to 

nursery in the new year. We will re-open 

on the 3rd of January 2019 at 7.30am. 
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Look at how much fun we had at our Christmas parties… 

 


